Learning

Fife

Dear P6 & P7 Parents and Carers

We're excited that your young person receives their Transforming Learning iPad!

In a previous communication, it was explained that your young person was receiving an iPad as
part of Fife Council's commitment and investment in their learning, their outcomes and their future.

The Transforming Learning team are excited to share that alongside your young person'’s iPad,
they will also receive a robust case to avoid the iPad being easily damaged and a charger.

We are also the first local authority in Scotland to include a pre-applied screen protector. We
believe this along with the robust case will help minimise accidental damage.

Checklist for parents/carers

For your young person to receive their iPad as quickly as possible, could all parents/carers please
action the following requirements:

* ensure you have read the Fife Council Home Use Device Agreement
o familiarise yourself with the Transforming Learning FAQs

The expectation is that the iPad will be fully charged at home (as there will only be limited charging
facilities in school).

If the iPad is charged with the supplied 20 watt charger for 3 hours every day, this would cost
£5 .64 per year.

This was calculated using the 25.73 pence per kWh price cap from the Ofgem Energy Price Cap
and is subject to the price of electricity.

For any more information regarding the Transforming Learning programme,
please visit the Transforming Learning FAQs page or scan the QR code.

Transforming Learning FAQs
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